
 
 
 
 
 
June 19, 2018 
 
 
 
BY ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
  

Re: Confirmation of Outside Counsel Contact for PPC-1 Submarine Cable System, 
FCC File Nos. SCL-LIC-20080213-00001, SCL-MOD-20090910-00027, and 
SCL-T/C-20091230-00041 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 Through their counsel, PPC 1 Limited and PPC 1 (US) Inc. confirm that their principal 
outside counsel contact for the PPC-1 submarine cable system is: 
 

Kent Bressie 
Harris, Wiltshire & Grannis LLP 
1919 M Street, N.W., Suite 800 
Washington, D.C. 20036-3537 
+1 202 730 1337 
kbressie@hwglaw.com 

 
Please contact me with any questions 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Kent Bressie 
Counsel for PPC 1 Limited and PPC 1 (US) Inc. 

 
cc: Denise Coca 
 Angela DeMahy  

David Krech 


